
Ward	boundary	review	-	Loddon	Shire	Council	-	Response	Submission
Loddon Shire Council	-	Wedderburn	-	04	March	2024,	09:37	am

Dear	Victorian	Electoral	Commission	Review	Panel,

Loddon	Shire	Council	welcomes	the	opportunity	provided	by	the	Victorian	Electoral	Commission	to 
submit	a	response	to	the	Loddon	Shire	Council	ward	boundary	review	–	preliminary	report.

At	the	scheduled	Council	meeting	of	27	February	2024	Loddon	Shire	Councillors	resolved:

that	Council	note	the	Ward	Boundary	Review	process	and	promote	opportunities	for
community	input.

Councillors	further	resolved

that	Loddon	Shire	Council	make	a	submission	to	the	Ward	Boundary	Review	in	favour	of
the	Preliminary	Report	that	we	received.

We	look	forward	to	the	release	of	the	final	report.

Lincoln	Fitzgerald
Chief	Executive	Officer
Loddon	Shire	Council
Phone:	03	5494	1200
Address:	41	High	Street,	Wedderburn	VIC	3518




